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Safe Jobs Now 

A national postcard action to address workplace violence in  
health care and social services is underway. 

 
“There is an incident nearly every week at my hospital that ranges from slapping to 
punching to broken bones. I am a big guy, but one time I was trying to change the wet 
bed of a male patient when he became agitated and broke my arm. I was out of work for 
weeks.”  
 

“My daughter was hurt by a patient. She was hit and punched while trying to keep him 
from hurting other patients. She had to have a disc in her neck replaced because of it.” 
 

“I was stabbed at work by a patient.” 
 
These stories happen too often for the tens of thousands of nurses, support staff, home care workers, 
behavioral health staff, emergency medical technicians, and others in our union who work in health care and 
social services. While workplace violence is a serious and growing problem for all workers, incidents in 
these industries have far outpaced any other. A lack of preventative measures combined with the 
increasingly profit-driven nature of health care is resulting in problems like unsafe staffing levels that 
contribute to the trend.  
 
This foreseeable and preventable problem impacts anyone who works directly in health care or social 
services, anyone who is a patient, and anyone who visits or accompanies a patient. Given that workplace 
violence compromises quality of care, everyone is ultimately impacted. 
 
This is why we are launching a nationwide action to push for the Workplace Violence Prevention for Health 
Care and Social Service Workers Act (H.R. 1309/S. 851). This bill would direct the Occupational Safety and 
Health Administration to ensure these workplaces develop and implement violence prevention plans.  
 

 

 

Resources for the Postcard Action 
 

Packages of postcards directed to U.S. Senators and the Secretary of Labor 
were mailed to all Local Union Presidents along with instructions.* Please 
circulate the postcards in your workplace, then return them to Rapid Response 
(instructions in the link below). This is a solvable problem, but it will take action 
like this to get it done. 
 

 Action Instructions & Quick Facts (usw.to/Instructions) 

 Sample Postcard (Note: If your local needs more postcards, contact your 
District Rapid Response Coordinator or call 412-562-2291) (usw.to/Card) 

 AFL-CIO Fact Sheet (usw.to/WVFact)  

 Links to the bill: H.R. 1309/S. 851 (usw.to/HR1309) 

 Report: Death on the Job, A Toll of Neglect, April 2019 (includes health care information) (usw.to/DOTJ2019) 

 
*Packets for locals in District 10 (Pennsylvania) will be hand delivered within the next few weeks.  

USW Rapid Response    (412) 562-2291   http://www.uswrr.org    www.facebook.com/USWRapidResponse 

http://images.usw.org/download/rapid/WV_CoverMemo.pdf
http://images.usw.org/download/rapid/RR2019Cards.pdf
https://images.usw.org/download/rapid/AFL-CIO_WV_Fact_Sheet.pdf
https://www.congress.gov/bill/116th-congress/house-bill/1309?q=%7B%22search%22%3A%5B%22HR+1309%22%5D%7D&s=1&r=1
https://www.congress.gov/bill/116th-congress/senate-bill/851
http://images.usw.org/download/rapid/DOTJ2019.pdf

